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TO:                DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 

FROM: Tim Lattner, P.E., Director, Office of Construction  

COPIES: Dan Hurtado, Ananth Prasad (FTBA), Mark Musselman (ACAF), Mark 
Clasgens (FHWA), Ashley Anderson 

 
SUBJECT:  REBAR AND PRESTRESSING STRAND MATERIAL PRICE INDICES 

 
The material price adjustments for prestressed beams have been revised to appropriately 
reflect material cost impacts. The factor for prestressed beams is changed from 0.51 to 0.24. 
All other factors and requirements in DCE Memo 22-05 remain in effect. 
 
The contractor must submit revised certifications for the affected pay items.  Applicable 
adjustments that have been applied to monthly estimates must be corrected to the new factor 
with a negative Line-Item Adjustment on the next monthly estimate.  Applicable 
adjustments on contracts final accepted prior to the date of this revised memo will remain 
without modification.  
 
A revised certification and additional project specific guidance for MPAs can be found on 
the Department’s website: https://www.fdot.gov/construction/material-price-adjustment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ashley Anderson, P.E. at 850-414-4184 or by 
email at Ashley.Anderson@dot.state.fl.us. 
 
TL/aa 
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